  OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

LINDENHURST PUBLIC SCHOOLS

LINDENHURST, NEW YORK
TO:

Principals, Coordinators, Guidance Counselors, TAL, LASA, CSEA, 



Nurses, Aides, and Head Custodians



FROM:
Richard Nathan
DATE:
July 05, 2012
RE:

Business Meeting   


The following actions were taken by the Board of Education at its Business held on 

July 05, 2012.  Please inform the appropriate staff members in your building of the actions 

which pertain to them.

1.
The Superintendent’s recommended resolution awarding the District’s professional security services contract to Security Professionals, Inc., for the period of August 1, 2012 through

June 30, 2015.  Board President is authorized to sign contract as prepared by District Counsel.

2.
The Superintendent’s recommendation to dispose of obsolete equipment at the Senior High School.

3.
All schedules were approved as presented.

2. Acknowledged receipt of the following Superintendent’s Reports:

a. Purchase Order Log F#1

b. Budget Transfers less than $5,000, completed from June 22, 2012 

through June 29, 2012  

*          *          *




